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SEASONAL ENERGY ASSISTANCE AVAILABLE  

FOR STOUGHTON UTILITIES CUSTOMERS 

 
Stoughton Utilities reminds customers in need that resources are available to help them and their families 

stay safe during the winter.  

Stoughton Utilities participates in the Wisconsin Home Energy Assistance Program (WHEAP), which is 

funded through the federal Low-Income Home Energy Assistance Program (LIHEAP) and Public Benefits 

Energy Assistant Program.  WHEAP assists individuals and families that need help paying residential heat 

and electric bills during the winter months. Applications will be accepted October 1st though May 15th 

each year. Additionally, the Wisconsin Weatherization Assistance Program (WisWAP) uses energy 

conservation techniques to reduce the cost of home energy and correct health and safety hazards.  

For more information or to begin the application process, call 1-866-432-8947 (toll free), or visit 

http://homeenergyplus.wi.gov. 
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